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 Dear Praying Friends,


 Greetings from Delta Junction, Alaska.  We praise the Lord for His goodness and 
faithfulness. We have much for which to be thankful.  We have seen one soul saved and praise the 
Lord for what He has done.  The Fire Chief has been attending the Bible study at the fire station 
faithfully for more than a year.  He has made a profession of faith and has asked Christ into his 
heart.  The other Sunday he gave a testimony of salvation.  I ran into a friend of mine last week 
who said that the Fire Chief had also shared with him how he had been saved as result of the 
Bible study.  Please keep the Chief in your prayers that God will help him to grow and that he will 
be a witness to his family.  He is visiting family back east as I write this letter.  They have already 
been asking him questions about why he is reading his Bible and going to Bible studies.  Help us 
pray that God will give him boldness.


 A firefighter who recently moved here from Texas has been asking questions about our 
ministry here in Delta.  Please pray with us that God would give us the opportunity to be a 
witness to him and his family that they will be saved.  It is our prayer that more will begin to 
attend the Bible Study at the fire station.  When we invite others to visit, they give many excuses 
for why they cannot come.  We continue to pray for them that God will open their hearts to their 
need of salvation.



 We praise the Lord that two of Regina’s brothers visited our services last month while they 
were in town for work and were staying with Regina.   We praise the Lord for the opportunity and 
pray that if they are not truly saved that God will open their eyes to see their need for salvation.  
We have seen Peter several times over the past few months.  He and his family may be spending 
the winter here in Delta.  Please pray with us for the spiritual and physical needs of this family. 


 We ask that you help us pray for these that we have had contact with the last few months 
that God will strengthen the saved and open the eyes of those that are lost.  We praise the Lord 
for all of you that so faithfully pray for the work and support it financially.  We are truly grateful 
for each of you.  Please continue to keep us in your prayers that we will be found faithful and that 
God will be glorified in all that we do. 
 

 Your missionaries,


